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5th October 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We want you to know that this year we will be covering the Stay Safe Programme in term one. 

As you know from previous years, Stay Safe teaches children how to protect themselves from 

all kinds of harm as well as how to get any help they need in dealing with any harm.  

We will also be covering the Relationships and Sexuality Education (RSE) elements of the 

curriculum at school in term one. This is a directive from the Department of Education. 

We feel it is important for you to be aware of our schedule as your child may have questions 

and/or want to discuss aspects of these programmes with you. If we can be of any help or 

support to you in any of this, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Many thanks for your support and co-operation in this as in all things. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sinéad Toomey 

Principal 
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